
15th January 2019  

  
For the attention of: 
Just4Fun Parents & Carers Just4Fun 
 Stuart Road Primary School 
 Palmerston Street 
 Stoke 
 Plymouth 
 PL1 5LL 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Just 4 Fun closure update 
 
Following on from our recent notice of closure we would like to invite parents and carers to a meeting on 
Thursday 7th at 5.30pm at Stuart Road Primary Academy  
 
Some of you have asked for more information about getting involved and we hope therefore that this will 
provide an opportunity to meet and talk with the existing Directors about what we do.  
 
We will be able to provide information about the different roles and will do our best to answer any 
questions you might have.  
 
Whilst we want this to be an informal session, I do need to stress again the urgency to secure new 
support in order that we can keep offering a service. In the event that we do not replace some of the 
existing Directors we will find ourselves in a position of having to serve notice of closure, which is 
something we want to avoid if at all possible 
 
I look forward to meeting with you on Thursday 7th February at 5.30pm. For those who have children 
booked in after school club on this date we will offer a slightly extended session to 6.15pm.  
 
If you are interested in getting involved. but can’t make this meeting, please pass your contact details to 
Caroline Kane or another member of staff and I will contact you.  
 
Many thanks  
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
Donna Pillai 
 
 
 
For and on Behalf of 
Just4Fun Directors 
 
JUST 4 FUN - OUT OF SCHOOL AND HOLIDAY CLUBS C.I.C. 
Company number 10615686 
 


